OSI/FCO CHEVENING SCHOLARSHIPS 2007-2008

The Student’s resource centre SRCe welcomes applications from citizens of Bosnia and Herzegovina for the OSI/FCO Chevening Scholarships 2007-2008, which are jointly funded by the Open Society Institute and the UK Foreign and Commonwealth Office. 

The scholarships are for postgraduate study for periods of up to one year. They cover all university and college fees, travel to and from the UK, and basic living expenses for a single person.

Within the Scholarship Scheme the following options are available: 

· Research Scholarships at the University of Oxford
- Nine-month Research Scholarships for postgraduate research contributing towards a doctoral degree in the candidate’s home institution. These awards may be held for study in the Humanities, Social Sciences, or Environmental Sciences or 

- Three-month Research Scholarships in Applied Social Studies for officials, experts or consultants working for governmental or public bodies who wish to do research on a topic of direct relevance to the development or functioning of that body.

· Master’s Scholarships
- At the University of Oxford. Applicants may obtain a list of the available one-year degrees from the local OSI/Soros Foundation office; applicants must make a separate application for admission to the University to arrive in Oxford by January 12th, 2007 or
- At the University of York to read for an MA in Political Philosophy (The Idea of Toleration) 

Applicants must have excellent academic qualifications, a clear and precise proposal describing what they wish to study, and a fluent command of the English language.

Further details and application forms are available from: 
Studentski informativni centar (Student Resource Center) SRCe, Zmaja do Bosne bb; 
71 000 Sarajevo; Bosna i Hercegovina. 

Tel: (033) 206 048; Website: www.srce.ba; Mail: info@srce.ba 
Fond Otvoreno Društvo Banja Luka78 000, Petra Kočića 53; Bosna i Hercegovina

Tel: (051) 316 550.   

Completed application forms must be returned to this address not later than 24 November 2006. It is expected that interviews of short-listed candidates will be held in Bosnia and Herzegovina during the week beginning on Monday 2 April 2007. Only candidates who are available for interview in this week can be considered.

